
LETTER 14 
Feb 20th 1904 

 
Messrs May-Oatway Fire Appliances Ltd 
92-4 Paul St London E.C. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I should like to hear from you as to the use of your appliances for this Colony. 
 
Being connected with the Fire Stations here for the last seven years I have special 
facility for pushing your goods if applicable, and could place agencies for you 
throughout Australia. 
 
Awaiting your esteemed reply with full prices and particulars. 
 
I am yours truly, 


